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2420 Skinner Hollow Road
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Tel.: 541-837-9315

Azalea, Oregon
October 08, 2022

Prof. Monique Jackson
Department of Social Sciences
University of Tommen
Azalea, Oregon

Dear Prof. Jackson,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
On behalf of Tommen University, I send you my warmest congratulations on being selected as the winner of the Johanna Davis Prize by the Institute for Society and Press.
Your students and colleagues are sure that this recognition is the result of your hard work and dedication to teaching for more than 12 years. Your work ethic, determination, and integrity is what makes you stand out in your field, Professor Jackson.
We hope that our institution can continue to provide you with a safe space and the necessary tools to keep sharing your knowledge and guiding your students.


Respectfully,
Katherine Beckett
Vice-Chancellor
